
 

 

 

5 February 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

Via Email 

 

 

Plan Change 23 Hartley Road Partnership: Section 1 Block XXXIV Town of Clyde; Part 

Block XXXI Town of Clyde; Block XXXII Town of Clyde; Part Block XXXIII and Part 

Block XXXIV Town of Clyde 

 

You lodged a submission in response to proposed Plan Change 23 to the Central Otago 

District Plan. 

 

I attach a copy of the public notice that advises of the availability of a summary of all 

decisions requested by persons who have made submissions in response to proposed Plan 

Change 23 for your consideration pursuant to clause 7(2) of Schedule 1 to the Resource 

Management Act 1991. 

 

Please note that the submissions can be inspected at the places where the Summary of 

Submissions is available for inspection. The summary of submissions can also be viewed on 

the Council's website at https://www.codc.govt.nz/publications/plans/district-plan/plan-

changes. A copy of the further submission form (Form 6) is also attached for your use. 

 

The availability of the summary of all decisions requested in submissions lodged in response 

to proposed Plan Change 23 is to be publicly notified on Saturday 8th February 2025 and 

further submissions in response to a submission or submissions are to be lodged with the 

Council on or before 4pm on Friday 21st February 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Rhea Lind 

Planning Support Officer 
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